
The 2015 Road World Championships begin Saturday, September 19 and end Sunday, 
September 27.  Minimal disruption is anticipated during the week leading up to the 
race, allowing regular access and parking for the public.  However, access to the 
Supreme Court and Court of Appeals buildings will be impaired for the duration of the 
event.  Please be advised that heavier traffic volumes and course road closures will 
occur daily in the Downtown Accessibility Area, which is bounded on the north by Broad 
Street, on the east by Governor Street, on the south by Main Street, and on the west by 
2nd Street.  The Supreme Court and Court of Appeals buildings are centered in the 
Downtown Accessibility Area.  During course road closure times, access to this area is 
from the south, where vehicular crossing points will allow for controlled travel across 
Main Street at 6th Street, 7th Street, 8th Street and 9th Street.  Drivers entering the 
Downtown Accessibility Area during race times should plan to do so from the south via 
northbound 7th or 9th Streets.  Drivers leaving the area should plan to do so to the 
south via southbound 6th or 8th Streets.  Marshall Street will be converted to two-way 
travel between 5th Street and 7th Street.   For more details on road closures and 
parking, please visit http://navigate.richmond2015.com/. 
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